From:

To: Middlesex Centre Planning
Subject: Re-Zoning

Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 3:21:13 PM
Hello,

I’m just writing to let you know I am in favour of the re-zoning of Glendon and Crestview Village Corner to include

the residential townhomes.

My only concern is the developer provide more than adequate parking for both residential and commercial as the
layby parking on Doan drive is already full the majority of the time.

Thanks,

Melissa Grover

Sent from my iPhone



